SKELLY OIL COMPANY

Eunice, New Mexico
Jamary 11, 1958

Ralph Lowe, Inc,
Box 832
Midland, Texas

Re: Bal/ﬂh Love, King "B" Lease
w/k, S5, 23s, 37R

Gentlemens

This is to advise that we have requested authorization to connect
the above lease into our low pressure gas gathering system, The
request has been included in our first quarter budget and we expect
approval to proceed with the work about January 15, 1958.

Yours very ﬁruly,
Skelly 0il Company

R. E.
District Superintendent




